
Covid and Christian Education Fall 2020 
 

 
American Reformed Church Family, 
 
With the challenge of Covid-19, the way we proceed with our Christian education programs is going to be 
different than previous years. In following public health guidelines and to show love and respect for others, we 
are making the following changes.  
 
We want to share that we are taking precautions to prevent the introduction and spread of Covid-19 viruses. 
All rooms will be cleaned. We strongly encourage teachers, helpers, and students to follow the​ ​promoted 
safeguards, such as wearing a mask, washing hands, covering coughs and sneezes, and avoiding others who 
are sick and staying home, if ill. 
 
If a child or their immediate family member tests positive for Covid-19, the class will close for 2 weeks. The 
parents of that child are responsible for calling Donna to report this. Donna will email  the teacher, parents of 
classmates, Pastor Steve and Todd Visscher.  
 
If you have any specific questions, please contact Todd Visscher at 712-441-5663, or email 
tjvisscher@mtcnet.net 
 
Sincerely, 
ARC Christian Ed Committee 

 

http://cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
mailto:tjvisscher@mtcnet.net

